Dear Parents,

What a busy week!

We have been very busy learning all the songs for the Harrietsham sing-a-long next week. The children and I have started to get the songs stuck in our heads on a loop! The class love singing and its so lovely so watch them improve each day and use actions as well.

In English we wrote a story about OUR adventure up the Beanstalk. What inventive children you have! They came up with all manner of wonderful things to steal from the giant! In Maths we have been leaning about weight. We have been comparing mass, using < > signs, learning how to read scales and recognising grams and Kilograms. If you have a set in your kitchen or bathroom, please let the children investigate the dials and practise weighing different things in order to read the weight.

Next week our focus is capacity.

Please remember the £2 for the train journey next week, if you haven't done so already. You can use parent Pay or the bar code that will be sent out from the office in a separate email. Keep your fingers crossed for nice weather for us!

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Martin

Year 2 teacher English Leader Lenham Primary School